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October 12, 2021 

 
General Assembly Meeting Minutes 

 
General Assembly meeting was convened at 1900 hours.  
 
Meeting was opened by Executive Committeeman Steve Sullivan.  Chaplain  
Alain Painter opened with a prayer.  Roll call of officers was taken and a 
quorum was present.  
 
The Executive Committee minutes were read to the general membership and 
approved. 
 
Membership report prepared by  Chairman Bernat is showing our current 
membership at 139 which places the post at 61.23% of our goal of 227. 
 
Finance Officer Bernat prepared the 372 finance report that had been sent 
members via email.  A motion to approve the financial report subject to audit 
was made.  
 
New members Timothy D. Clark, Post 400; Bradley Cheek, Post 400; Marvin 
Ebers, Post 88; Robert Beste, (PULF), Post 400; Bryant Stephens, Post 400; 
Anthony Bonaro, Post 400 were voted into the post. 
 
The post will continue to operate under current constitution and by-laws 
until revised by the legion. 
 
Chaplain Alan Painter will contact the McGraw family about our intention to 
honor Bill who passed away in August and invite her and family to the Early 
Bird dinner.. 
 
Historian Patricia Patrick participated in the First Coast Inaugural Honor 
Flight to Washington, D.C.  We should reach out to membership and make 
them aware of the Honor Flight program.  This flight is done annually. 
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The will be the monthly fireside chat for October is canceled.   
 
There will a parade in honor of a Medal of Honor recipient at the Lawson VA 
nursing home in St. Augustine at 1030 hours, November 16, 2021. 
 
Patricia Patrick contacted the Duval County School Board regarding the post 
teacher of the year award.  
 
Patrica Patrick, historian requested we take photographs of events we 
members attend for her history of the post project 
 
It was brought to the attention of the general assembly that members should 
check their SPAM mail to see if any legitimate American Legion emails were 
misfiled there. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1942 hours. 
 


